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6th November 2023 
EYFS Christmas Performance 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are very excited to share with you that our Nursery and Reception children have already 

started practising for our Christmas Concert! Our Christmas Concert is full of wonderful 

seasonal songs, perfect to get us in the mood for the festive season and following the story of 

the traditional Nativity. We are currently in the process of allocating the parts and you will 

receive a text in the coming days confirming your child’s role.  

 

At this point we are asking for your help with costumes and if you are able to provide 

something suitable this would be very much appreciated. We kindly ask for all costumes to 

be in school by Friday 1st December, in readiness for our performance on Thursday 7th 

December. If you are not able to help with your child’s costume then please let the Early 

Years team know as soon as possible.  

 

If your child is in Nursery, they will be required to wear a Christmas jumper and no specific 

costume for the performance will be needed. If your child does not normally attend Nursery 

on the day in which the performance will take place, they will be able to arrive 10 minutes 

prior to the start of the performance (dressed in their jumper), where they will be able to 

join their classmates ready for the show.   

 

I am sure you will agree that this is a very exciting time for the children, and we are all 

looking forward to putting on a wonderful Christmas performance for you. Should you have 

any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact the Early Years team.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Goodsir 
 
EYFS Lead & Ash Class Teacher 
 
 


